
 

                                                   भारत सरकार/Government of India 

                           आयुष मंत्रालय /Ministry of Ayush 

                         कें द्रीय आयुष प्रवेश परामशश समममत  

                Ayush Admissions Central Counseling Committee (AACCC) 

Ref. AA-11013/1/2024-EP-I                                                            Dated:  18.11.2024 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention: Revised minimum qualifying cut-off percentile 

criteria of NEET UG-2024 and AIAPGET -2024 for admission in 

Under Graduate (UG) & Post Graduate (PG) Courses of 

ASU&H, respectively, for the A.Y 2024-25. 

 

It is informed that minimum qualifying percentile criteria has 

been reduced by 15 percentile across all categories under 

Ayurveda, Siddha, Unani and Homoeopathy stream for admission 

to UG/PG courses for the A.Y. 2024-25. (Copy of NCISM/NCH 

Letter enclosed) 

 

Further, in view of the above, revised schedule for AACCC 

UG/PG Counseling 2024 will be uploaded soon on the AACCC- 

UG/PG portals (https://aaccc.gov.in) and Kindly stay updated 

with the notices uploaded on both the portals. 
 

 

 

******* 

https://aaccc.gov.in/


Øekad/Ref. No- NCISM/Examinations/StateDME/2024                             fnukad /Dated:12.11.2024 

  

  To, 

1. State /UT Ayush Directorates 

2. State/UT Counseling Authorities (AYUSH) 

3. Health Secretaries of all the state Government/Union Territories, 

4. Commissioner/Director of ISM/Ayush of all State Government/Union Territory 

5. Registrars of all Universities having ASU Colleges 

6. Principal/Dean/Director (All ASU Colleges) 
 

Subject: Reduction of Minimum percentile criteria of NEET UG-2024 and AIAPGET 

-2024 for admission in Undergraduate (UG) & Post Graduate (PG) Courses of 

ASU for the A.Y 2024-25-reg. 

Ref:- Ministry of Ayush, AACCC-Counselling cell (R-18020/1/2023-EP-I), letter received 

through email dated 11.11.2024.  

  

Madam/Sir, 
 

                With reference to the subject cited above and referred letter,  the approval of 

Competent authority regarding reduction in the minimum qualifying percentile criteria of 

NEET (UG) 2024 & AIAPGET-2024 by Fifteen percentile across all  categories for 

admission in UG & PG Courses of ASU for the A.Y. 2024-25 is hereby conveyed for wide 

public circulation and necessary action. Further, the cut-off date for admission in UG & 

PG courses of ASU A.Y. 2024-25 has also been extended and shall be   20th December 

2024. 
 

              The student data base for the same shall be shared /made available to Central, 

State/UTs Counselling Authorities on receipt of request. 
  

        This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

 

 

(Sachidanand Prasad) 

Secretary 

NCISM 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Chairperson, NCISM 

2. The Secretary, Ministry of Ayush 

3. All Presidents, NCISM 

4. All Members, NCISM  

5. COE, NCISM 

6. Guard file                    
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